
UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST CONGREGATIONAL
408 Cedar Street

Wallace, Idaho 83873

10 January 2025

Dear friends in Christ,

The Annual Meeting of the United Church of Christ Congregational, 408 Cedar Street, Wallace, Idaho 83873 is 
hereby duly posted for Sunday, January 26, 2024 immediately following worship (at approximately 10:40 AM 
PST). The meeting is called for the presentation of annual reports by the leaders of the church, the adoption of 
the annual budget, the election of officers, members of the Executive Board, and delegates to the Pacific 
Northwest Conference of the United Church of Christ for the ensuing year, and the transaction of such other 
business as may be properly brought before the congregation. The Annual Report will be posted on the church 
Website (https://ucc-wallace.org) a few days before the meeting and will be available at the meeting.

As is always the case, this will be an important Annual Meeting in the life of our congregation. There have 
been significant changes in our life together in the past year. We faced the traumatic loss of a pastor this past 
March and we lost a few members as a result. We have also lost two beloved members to death in the course of 
the year. But we also have the potential of welcoming several new members into our fellowship in the coming 
weeks.

And through it all, we continue to provide a progressive, Christian presence in Wallace, the Silver Valley and 
beyond. We worship each Sunday morning at 9:30 am and we celebrate our small, but important witness to a 
world desperately in need of that witness.

For those of you who are friends of the church, know that you are welcome to participate in our Annual 
Meeting with voice but no vote.

Please join us on January 26th as we chart our course for the coming year. Every voice counts and our collective 
witness will be strengthened by your presence.

Faithfully,

Katie Bauer
Gail Carlson
Rev. Benjamin Crosby
Rick Ehrsam
(with Rev. Alice Ling serving as our Supply Pastor)

https://ucc-wallace.org/

